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January 26th, 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

As we approach the end of Semester 1, we just wanted to send out some important information and 

dates regarding our graduating students.  

 

Grad Pictures  

A reminder that Graduation Photos will take place in the Dance Studio at Collège Miles 

Macdonell Collegiate from February 5th-14th.  Dates for the photo sessions are: 

• Monday, February 5th, 2024 - 9:40am-4:00pm 

• Tuesday, February 6th to Friday, February 9th, 2024 – 8:20am-4:00pm 

• Monday, February 12th, 2024 to Tuesday, February 13th, 2024 – 8:20am-4:00pm 

• Wednesday, February 14th, 2024 - 8:20am-2:40pm 

 

Appointments are 20 minutes, and the sitting fee is $35.  We strongly encourage all students to 

have their graduation photos taken for the school composite.  Please see the attached 

document for more information and the link to sign up for your photo session. 

Any student who cannot attend these dates, can also have their photos taken during the retake 

session, which will take place April 1st-5th.  

 

Grad Clothing – February 19th deadline 

The grad clothing store is now open for the final time this year.  Grad clothing may be 

purchased using the link below prior to February 19th.   

https://teamstores.carberryinternational.com/Miles-Mac-Grad-Home-s/132.htm 

You can choose “Centralized Local Pickup“ to have  the order shipped to the school for free.  Orders  will 

not be filled until after the store closes, so it is likely we will receive items in April.    
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Dinner, Dance and Safe Grad 40/60 Fundraiser – Feburary 6th deadline 

The 2024 Dinner, Dance and Safe Grad Parent Committee is currently promoting 2 fundraisers to 

support this important event for our graduates and bring down the cost of tickets. 

The first fundraiser is the 40/60  Raffle Fundraiser.  This fundraiser began on January 8th and you have 

until February 6th at midnight to purchase your tickets online using the following link or QR code 

                   

 

 

   http://tinyurl.com/3vdrn4r7 

 

 

The draw will take place at 12pm on February 7th and one lucky winner will win 40% of all ticket sales.  

Please encourage all your families and friends to purchase tickets.  

 

Dinner, Dance and Safe Grad Boston Booster Fundraiser – February 21st and 26th  

The second fundraiser is a Boston Booster.  CMMC has teamed up with Boston Pizza at 1475 Henderson 

Highway for an evening of  celebration with friends and family.  Grade 12 students, friends and family 

may purchase tickets for 25$/ticket to any of the following time slots.  

• February 21st  from 6:00pm-7:30pm 

• February 21st from  7:30pm-9:00pm 

• February 26th from 6:00pm-7:30pm 

• February 26th from 7:30pm-9:00pm 

If you’re not available to attend the event, you may purchase a support ticket for 10$.  The event 

includes a buffet style meal, which includes 2-topping pizzas, fettucine alfredo, penne with meat sauce, 

ceasar salad and bottomless pop.  Gluten-free options will also be available upon request.  Other food 

items and beverages are also available for purchase throughout the evening.   Tickets will go on sale in 

the school office beginning  Monday, February 5th.  Cash and cheque only.   There are limited tickets 

per session, therefore please ensure you purchase tickets for the session you can attend. 
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At this time, the parent committee  is seeking prize donations for the Silent Auction  that will be held at 

these events.  If you are able to donate, please contact Andrea at ajkluk@mts.net with details of your 

donation and to arrange pickup.  You can also drop items off at the CMMC school office at 757 Roch 

Street.   

 

Dinner, Dance, and Safe Grad Parent Committee Meeting – February 13th 

Students were given the opportunity to vote on their theme for this year‘s celebration.  They have 

chosen a Floating Lantern theme for their Dinner and Dance.  Our next Dinner, Dance and Safe Grad 

Parent Committe meeting is scheduled for February 13th at 5:30pm in the library. 

 

Graduation Teacher Advisor Meeting  – February 15th 

All students have a scheduled Teacher Advisory class on February 15th from 10:20am-11:00am.   It is 

important for students to attend this session, as they will receive important graduation information and 

documents.   

Information regarding Gowns for Grad and Suit Up Manitoba will be provided to students at this time.   

 

Scholarships  - March 1st deadline 

Just a reminder to all graduating students to complete the CMMC internal scholarship application, which 

was shared in December.  Information can also be found on our CMMC website under the Graduation 

information.   The deadline of March 1st is fast approaching.  If you have any questions, please contact 

Ms Morran. 

 

Convocation – June 26th  

The Collège Miles Macdonell Collegiate convocation is scheduled for Wednesday, June 26th in the 

gymnasium.  More information regarding this event will be sent to families closer to the event.    

Information regarding Dinner, Dance and Safe Grad, as well as Scholarships and Convocation can be 

located on our school website, under Documents and Forms.   

 

Best regards,  

 

CMMC Administration 

mailto:ajkluk@mts.net

